
 
 

New York, 1st of May 2020 
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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco to the United Nations 

presents its compliments to the United Nations Department of Economic and 

Social Affairs and has the honor to submit herewith the main messages of the 

VNR to be presented by the Kingdom of Morocco during the High-Level 

Political Forum in July 2020. 
 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco to the United Nations 

avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Department of 

Economic and Social Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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